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Briefing Note 5: 11th May 2020 

Parent Update: COVID-19 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of our Multi Academy Schools 

 

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well. 

 

You will have no doubt seen the statement from the Prime Minster Boris Johnson yesterday 

evening.  

In terms of our schools, we have no further details other than him saying that EYFS, Year 1 

and Year 6 children may return after 1st June 2020 and that it is hoped Year 10 and 12 

students will have: “some time with teachers before the summer break.”  We will obviously 

listen to his address to Parliament today to get more clarity and details and keep you 

informed. However, in the meantime, please continue to support your children with the 

home learning activities provided by staff in each of our schools. 

 

We continue to be extremely grateful for all your support. Should you have any queries 

please never hesitate to contact our schools. Please be assured of our constant prayers for 

health and peace of heart and mind. 

 

With every blessing 

Suzanne Horan 

Catholic Senior Executive Leader 


